
Oviedo Medical Research is looking for women to participate in a 
research study to evaluate whether an investigational medicine could 

reduce the amount of heavy menstrual bleeding due to uterine fibroids.

Please call 407-977-2705 for more information 
and to find out if you are eligible to participate in the study.  

If you are eligible, you will receive study medicine and study-related care 
at no cost to you and may be compensated for time and transportation

To qualify, participants in this study will be 
women who:

Are 18 to 50 years of age

Have monthly menstrual periods

Experience heavy menstrual bleeding 
due to uterine fibroids

Have days when their feminine 
products (pads, tampons, liners) 
become soaked and need to be 
changed more than 3 times a day

Additional requirements apply

2441 W. State Road 426, Suite 2011
Oviedo, FL 32765
www.OMRstudy.com

Block, Nation, Chase & Smolen
Family Medicine
407-678-6888
www.BlockandNation.com


